

Wednesday, June 22, 2016 6:00 P.M. - 8:00 P.M.

Cambridge Hospital, 1493 Cambridge Street Macht Building, 2nd Floor Auditorium

The City of Cambridge Traffic, Parking, and Transportation Department has been working on a traffic study of the Inman Square intersection, with the goal of addressing safety and congestion issues raised by the surrounding community.

Please join us at a public meeting to hear about the draft results of the study—including initial improvement recommendations—and provide comments on these results and recommendations. If you are unable to attend, the presentation from the meeting will be posted online at: www.cambridgema.gov/traffic